
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

11 June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Pendarren   

It is with regret that we have to inform you that our residential trip to Pendarren has been cancelled. 

This decision has not been taken lightly however, in the interest of both children and staff given the 

current situation both, our school and leaders of Pendarren house have decided this best in order to 

keep everyone safe. 

If you have made a payment you will be given a refund via parentpay at some point next week.  

If you have any queries with regard to this, please do not hesitate to email or call us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Administrative Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


